
City of Coconut Creek 
InterOffice Memorandum 

 
To: Site Plan File - PZ-03070004 

 
Date: March 6, 2009 

From: Liz Aguiar 
Development Review Supervisor 

Subject: Westcreek Plaza Site Plan 
Sign Changes 
 

 
 
The Development Review Committee has accepted the following to be included within the 
approved site plan file.  Due to the nature of the request and the negligible impacts associated 
with the change, no additional review is required.  This memo shall serve as formal acceptance 
of the changes identified herein and will be archived as follows; 

1) Planning Department’s site plan approval file PZ-03070004 
2) Digital archive file; 

Z:\GIS\DevServices\Planning\ScannedSitePlans\EncoreSeniorVillage 
 
Requested Change: 
The applicant is requesting a minor change to the approved monument sign. 
 

1. Logo – One color logo shall be placed on the monument sign.  Logo shall be blue in 
color, not green as required. 

 
A copy of the proposed change from the owner of the property is attached to this memo.  This 
approval is limited as stated herein and does not preclude the applicant from complying with all 
other requirements shown within the approved site plan, sign application and building permits. 
 
cc: Jim Hetzel, MainStreet Project Coordinator 
 Heidi Solano, Planner 
 
E:\Development Services\LAguiar\Documents\Cases\Encore\MTF Monument Sign Changes 3-6-09.doc 


